
From: T Fattahi  

Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 10:27 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Objection to 13564 & 13580 Yonge St & 40 Coons Road 

 

Hello, 

I hope you are well.  I am a resident at 153 Paradelle Dr, Richmond Hill, ON L4E 1C3 

and I respectfully ask council to reconsider the approval of the proposed developments 

of the above developments on Yonge and 40 Coons Rd.   

I believe the scale of these buildings will lead to overcrowding and does not align with 

our neighbourhood's planning guidelines.  I understand my personal information will be 

made public and I consent to that.  Thank you! 

Regards, 

Tam 


